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BILL NO.: SB 177

TITLE: Motor Vehicle Administration - Authority to Suspend
Registration for Violations Recorded by Traffic Control Signal
Monitoring Systems - Repeal

SPONSOR: Senator Waldstreicher
COMMITTEE:  Judicial Proceedings
POSITION: NO POSITION - LETTER OF RETRACTION

DATE: February 27, 2020

Baltimore County submits this letter of retraction regarding Senate Bill 177 — Motor
Vehicle Administration - Authority to Suspend Registration for Violations Recorded by Traffic
Control Signal Monitoring Systems - Repeal. A letter of support with amendments was
previously submitted in error and does not accurately reflect the County’s position on the bill.

Accordingly, Baltimore County takes NO POSITION on SB 177. For more information,
please contact Chuck Conner, Chief Legislative Officer, at 443-900-6582.
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